
ARING FOR A NATION

C anada's health care system
is a national, publicly funded
and administered one that
ensures that every Canadian

-regardless of ability to pay
- receives needed medical
care. Under the system, the
costs of ail necessary physi-
cian services; of hospital
services including in-patient
care, drugs, diagnostic tests
and many out-patient ser-
vices; and af some dental
procedures are paid for
through a combination of
general tax revenues and
insurance premiums collected
from those financially able to
contribute.

Equal Gare for Al

A model of equitable and pro-
gressive health care cover-
age, the Canadian health
insurance program, like the
country îtseif, has corne a
long way in a short time.
Under the 1867 terms of Con-
fedieration, the provinces (and
later the two northern terri-
tories) were granted primary
responsibility for health care,
and they soon became involved
in financing hospitals and
providing medical care for
those in need,, By 1914 the
prairie province of Saskatche-
wan had introduced cammunity-
level taxes to hire doctors,
build hospitals and finance
hospitai care.
As medicine advanced at an
exhilarating pace over the
succeeding decades, the cost
of health care rose signifi-
cantly. The Saskatchewan
gvernetcneunl

introduced in 1946 a
province-wide hospital insur-
ance program that assured
every quallfied Saskatchewan

citizen access ta necessary
hospital care at public
expense. Later, a similar
insurance plan for essential
physician services was
Iaunched.
Bath were Canadian firsts and
the precursors of todlay's
national program. The federal
government subsequently
entered into agreements with
ail the provinces and terri-
tories ta share the costs of
hospital and medical care on
the condition that the insured
services met broad national
standards. Today these
standards require, for exam-
pIe, that 100 per cent of
eligible residents have
reasonable access to neces-
sary hospital and physician
services on a fully prepaid
basis.
As a result, aIl. Canadians are
today guaranteed a standard
basic level of health care.,
And responding to the unique
health needs of their resi-
dents, aIl the- provinces and
territories have also opted
to provide some additional
health insurance coverage.
Most help meet the costs
of children's dental care,
prescription drugs for senior
citizens and optometry exami-
nations. Somne pay for chiro-
practic services, while others
cover the cost af transporta-
tion to medicai centres f rom
isolated regions.

The Systemn's Ceils

Just like ceils in the human
body, the parts of the health
care system provide special-
ized functions as individual

IMedical experts
work with state-of-
the-art technology
and advanced
surgical techniques
to provide the best
carc available.

The most visible components
of Canada's health care net-
work are the physicians who
with other highly trained
medical prof essiorlals -
nurses, psychiatrists, opto-
metrists, dentists and nutri-
tionists ta name a tew - are
essential for providing com-
prehensive health care. Dac-
tors are for many Caniadians
the primary source of medical
attention, with most people
receiving the health services
they require at their doctar's
office, community health
clinics or even in their own
homes. Regular checkups
by one's physician are an
accepted part af lufe in
Canada.

In times of serious illness or
injury, medical care is avail-
able at the country's world-
class hospitals. Here medical
experts work with state-of-
the-art technology and
advanced surgical and treat-
ment techniques to pravide
some ai the best care avait-
able anywhere.
Public heaith units perhaps
play the largest raie in main-
taining Canadians' health
whiie most often gaing unnio-
ticed. Ijealth officiais enforce
strict environmental and
occupational health standards
in areas such as water quai-
ity, waste disposai, and
exposure ta toxins. Other
public health services range
from foodi inspection and
immunizations ta heaith edu-
cation programs. The ser-
vices' near invisibility is proof
ai their effectiveness - dlean


